
iprivilege to lead the dear lambs to the Gocd Shepherd, and to kncw
many of them will return as little missionaries to their own hcmes.
A very nice lad was here for many weeks and, we believe, fully
decided for Jesus; he bas gone more than io miles away and wejust
pray that he may become a bright witness for the Master. A dear
little girl, Mary, went home to witness for a little v hile and then was
gathered to the fold. Her home was so wretched, but she loved me
to sing and pray with her. There are many others and older people,

.also. One young fellow died saying '1 am trusting Jesus.' Another
left praying for a blessing on the hospital. You have the privilege of
-sharing in this joy, as you are fellow-workers with us by your prayers
and gifts. It is so beautiful to know we are all members of one
another, and each necessary to make a complete whole. With re-
newed thanks, etc."
.Extracts. from Miss Jackson, Dynevor Hospital, to Miss McCord.

" Thank you very much for the beautiful deer skin. Tell the kind
.ladyhow grateful we are. It so encourages us that God bas put it
into the heart of His servant to help us. Material of any kind is a

.great help as w'e have no fees and have to buy it al]. It cost $66
last year, but we hope to do much better. We have about $25 worth
of aprons, skirtq, etc., ready forour sale at treaty time. We always
do much better with moose and deer skin, it is their own work and
they like it so much better. One object is to build a tower to the
Church and paint it inside, if possible. To give you an idea of the
price of deer skin, after this skin is dressed, which will be done by a
member, it will be worth $2.50 per pound. We ask your pra3 ers for
*our succes*s next year as it will be our second."
Extracts from Rev. Geo. Holmes, Lesser Slave Lake, to Rev. F. H,

Graham, Trinity Church.
"For the e5 toivards freight on bale and the most acceptable con-

-tents of bale, will you kindly convey to all who contributed Most
sincere thanks. To the Guild of St. Agnes ve send our best thanks.
We think the great amount of good work that they have been able to
get through in one season is an indication of great warmth and ieal
in the missionary cause. I am thankful to report steady progress in
the work. Since the advent of 1900, 34 natives bave been admitted
to the Church. In June we had the joy of presenting nine for Con-


